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Division Report 
 
 
Flotilla 10-01 has an industrious schedule for 2019.  Our efforts in RBS have expanded to  
 
include an increased Public Affairs presence in the community.  A summary of our planned  
 
activities are as follows: 
 
 
PE:  
We have eight ABS Classes for the first half of the year.  We have two new teaching venues and 
our PE partner venues are excited about the upcoming classes. 
 
VE:  
We have an increased number of qualified VEs and their efforts will provide better                                                     
coverage and interaction in the community.  We plan to hold a number of VE days at local 
marinas in the near future before the boating season fully develops. 
 
PV: 
Our PV efforts have become a point of emphasis this year and the PV staff are working to reach 
out to program partners, not just to deliver information, but to develop working relationships 
with our partner businesses. 
 
PA: 
PA is being brought to the front of the class.  We have repaired and repainted Coastie, it is in 
good working order and our PA members have plans to bring Coastie to many upcoming PA 
events. 
PA has expanded in 10-01 to include many new venues.  We anticipate many new opportunities 
to reach out to the boating community at boat shows, local festivals, business partner events, 
and a new outreach in the public schools.   
 
 
Submitted:  Paul Best, FC 


